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Respected Committee Members,  

 

HB 3501 is a terrifying and irresponsible concept without legal basis, data support, or 

rational thought - and most importantly - is in opposition to a clear majority of the 

constitients of the sponsor and the surrounding City it would affect.  Baffeling.   

 

Daryl and Jill Portland, Oregon 


